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December 13, 2012

This is a decision paper.

TO: 

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
2013 National School Board Association (NSBA) Conference

	DISCUSSION:
	By law, local board members in Kentucky are required to complete an established number of hours of in-service training annually.  According to HCS board policy 1.821, Board members shall obtain Board approval prior to incurring out of district expenses.  I am requesting the board members attend the 2013 NSBA Conference, April 12-15, 2013.


	RECOMMENDATION:
	I recommend that the board approve its attendance at the 2013 NSBA Conference.


	RECOMMENDED MOTION:
	I move to approve its attendance at the 2013 NSBA Conference.














